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Please see the attached letter.

Cathy Thorman

Clerk
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State of Wisconsin

Department of Natural Resources 107 Sutliff Ave, Rhinelander, Wi 54501

Attn: Carrie Stoltz, via email: Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov

Re: Enbridge Energy Reichel Road MP85 DNR Id # 02-55-548746
Ms. Stoltz,

Please consider the Town of Murry’s objection to Enbridge’s outline of “Continuing Obligation on the
Right-of-Way (ROE) proposed in their May 5, 2019 application form 4400-286.

The Town of Murry objects to the transfer of Enbridge’s “Residual Contamination” responsibility
within the ROW of Reichel Road to the Town. The event that caused the contamination was
totally within the responsibility of Enbridge at that time and has been on going from 2007 to
date.

We are not aware of testing within the ROW to mitigate contamination or replacement of
contaminated soil within the ROW since the event.

The reasonability to mitigate the contamination is solely the responsibility of Enbridge and
should not be transferred to the Town.

In the event that this application is approved, by the DNR, the Town of Murry should be
compensated for future mitigation responsibilities as outlined in the “Residual Contamination”
of form 4400-286.

Sincerely,

-

- p3 ) -
Peter J Boss, Murry Town Board Chair

Authorized by the Town of Murry Board on May 28, 2019 at an official meeting authorized in compliance
with WI Statutes.

CC: Via email to Steven Johnson, Land Services Enbridge Energy stevenp.johnson@enbridge.com




